
Isaacs Elementary School 
SDMC Minutes   
February 20, 2019 

 

Present members:  Jean, Trejo, McGuire, Gilford, Del Pino, Eaton 

 

Suggestions for Next Year Professional Development 

Eaton suggested we have literacy by 3 training, lesson planning for read aloud and workstations and first 

25 days and Make and Take science. 

Vonture Math training is good.  Ms. Jean is working on site-based training for Vonture.  Our Math TDS is 

also our Science training support. SEL training for behavior will continue. 

Need more training for On Track during first two weeks of teacher training. 

Technology Purchases 

We purchased 47 chrome books for students.  Next meeting, we can discuss how we can use them.  We 

want to purchase 24 I PADS for $9,000 or 10 teacher computers for next year use. School needs an 

accountability system so that teachers are responsible for the technology.  Teachers need to learn how 

to use Smart Boards. Mr. McGuire volunteered to presenting a training to the staff if needed.  

19-20 M-TADS Update 

State wants to change T- TESS to a modified model of TADS called M-TADS for teachers identified as 

effective or highly effective based on certain qualifications.   

Suggestion was to keep 4/12 as end of appraisal/ rating period. 

Teachers must enter goals and student results. Teacher Goals IPDP should be determined/reviewed by 

appraisers 

Conferences for non-teacher appraisals should not be required for those hired after February. 

Safety Concerns  

Teachers need to review fire drill expectations with students.  Too much talking. Students need to line 

up quietly and not talk when exiting or entering the building.   

We will be expecting an intruder alert. 

We will be having a lock down soon. 

 

   


